
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2020-0048
Date: Thursday, August 27, 2020 10:04:52 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 7:56 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-08-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0048

-- Name --
Leanne Hudson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am writing to strongly urge you to deny the application submitted by Oshawa PUC for a rate increase for
distribution. Many people and businesses in this City continue to struggle with the ongoing effects of the pandemic;
job loss, decreased hours, increased debts and increased expenses. Many already have bill deferrals to catch up on.
Additionally, they have already gotten an increase by eliminating the time of use rates; causing all of our bills to
increase monthly.

Even if the application is approved, please have them commit to suspending its implementation until the pandemic
emergency is recalled or a minimum to of the end of 2021. Allow the residents and businesses of this City time to
catch up.

Thanks,
Leanne Hudson

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



